
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
This week started off with a fun-filled trip to the Hall for Cornwall to see the  
pantomime Cinderella. It was so lovely to see the looks on the children’s faces as  
they laughed at the silly brothers and sang along to some of the well-known tunes.  
 
Today our Year 6 children had a really wonderful time at the RCM Ancient Greek  
‘Go Potty Workshop’ where they got to handle and investigate a range of ancient  
pots and create their own pot tile that portrayed a story or event using original  
techniques in black or red figure-ware.  The children had a fabulous time, showed  
their knowledge and understanding well, and were great representatives of  
Devoran School - well done Year 6! 
 
Congratulations to both Mrs Kerrison and Mrs Morris who have racked up an amazing 
52 years of service between them. We are so grateful for everything you have done  
to support our children over the years. They have both received their long service  
awards from Cornwall Council for their hard work and commitment to the school. 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
Miss Lock  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

10 December 2021 

Date Event 

 
 
 

Tuesday 14 December Cornwall Hospice Santa Fun Run  

Wednesday 15 December Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 17 December End of Term – School Finishes at 13:30pm – NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ON THIS DAY 

Tuesday 4 January Children back in school 

 
 

Christmas Raffle 
Don’t forget to buy your raffle tickets! You can buy tickets up until Monday 
evening, so please don’t delay and share the link to friends and family far and 
wide!  
You can buy your tickets here: 
https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/entertainment-details-view?eventId=12197 
 
 
 
 

Human Rights Day at Devoran School 
Devoran School aims to be a school where children’s  
rights are at the heart of our ethos and culture, to  
improve well-being and to develop every child’s talents  
and abilities to their full potential.  As part of this plan we 
are working towards recognition as a ‘Rights Respecting  
School’, an award given to schools on behalf of Unicef UK. 
Today we celebrated Human Rights Day by learning about 
human rights through the story of Cinderella and KS2  
classes completed a workbook about getting to know the  
UN Convention on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC). For  
more information about Rights Respecting Schools, follow 
this link https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/about-us-new/.  
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